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Science team assembled at Shakefork Farm with Eel River Recovery Project fish biologist Pat Higgins at far left and MKIW 
director Sal Steinberg at right. Hydesville students are (l to r) Jessica, Justin, Nate, and William. Mason Rush from Fortuna 
High School (second from right) served as a mentor the younger students and helped collect data. 
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Background 
 
In the summer of 2016 the Friends of Van Duzen River and Eel River Recovery Project were awarded a U.S. 
Forest Service More Kids in the Woods grant to work with fourth graders in the Van Duzen River basin.  Students 
from Hydesville, Cuddeback in Carlotta, Bridgeville and the Van Duzen Elementary School in above Dinsmore all 
visited main river segments or tributaries and conducted habitat studies.  This is the second partnership with Six 
Rivers National Forest with the first and larger More Kids in the Woods grant completed in 2013.  That project 
enabled hundreds of students from schools within the Van Duzen River watershed and from Fortuna High School 
to study at the river.  They not only learned science, they wrote poetry, drew pictures, and even made videos 
about their experiences. 
 
In 2016, the Pacific Southwest Region of the USFS competitively awarded MKIW project grants to applicants that 
could effectively engage 4th graders in meaningful and sustained outdoor experiences, thereby increasing 
awareness and understanding of the natural world and the benefits of forest and grassland ecosystems, and 
promoting physical activity as an essential component of healthy lifestyles.   
 
Fisheries biologists and watershed scientists assisted students in understanding what constitutes a healthy 
stream and how to measure various parameters that allow scientific assessment.  Students learned to interpret 
aquatic health through monitoring water temperature, fish community structure, fish habitat types, aquatic 
insect diversity, stream gravel quality and riparian conditions.  Some background information was provided in 
the classroom, but most learning took place stream-side.   Below you will find a summary of habitat conditions 
and data collected by the students in the field.  Students also wrote their own reports and made presentations 
to their classmates in the fall of 2016. 
 
More information is available at the FOVD website (http://www.fovd.org/ ) and ERRP website 
(www.eelriverrecovery.org), including video of fish and students engaged in the field. 
 

 
Sal Steinberg helps one student capture an interview of three others about what they learned at Swimmers Delight on 
7/12/16.  

http://www.fovd.org/
file:///C:/Users/Patrick%20Higgins/Pictures/Music/Documents/ERRP/grants/MKIW_II/Stream_Reports/www.eelriverrecovery.org

